UPCOMING MEETINGS/EVENTS

PLEASE JOIN US FOR o
ST. ELIZABETH’S 2ND ANNUAL e

Easter Egg Hunt

Please join us on Sunday, April 7th following the 10am
mass from 11:15-12:30 for our Easter Egg Hunt!

Volunteers are needed! Please reach out to Erin
+  (ecleary@stelizcc.org) if you are interested in helping!

Virginia Catholics for Racial Justice is meeting on Zoom on Wed., April 3, at 7 p.m. This
meeting will include guest speakers from a parish in Baltimore who will share what they are doing to
press for the canonization of the 6 African-Americans on the path to sainthood. To get the link to join,
contact Deacon Chris (cbarrett@stelizcc.org) or Cathy Woodson.

The Justice Ministry Committee will meet on Wed., April 10. 7 p.m., on Zoom. There will be a
special guest speaker from the Brady Center to Prevent Gun Violence in Washington, D.C. If you don't
have the link to join, then please contact Deacon Chris (cbarrett@stelizcc.org) or Connie Hom
(connie@buckinghamgreenery.com) get the link.

St. Elizabeth has a newly formed Creation Care Team whose mission is to educate,
) . inform, and act on behalf of Mother Earth, the common home we all share. Our first
1P« parish-wide event will be a simple Earth Day Show and Tell following the 10
2\ a.m. mass on Sunday, April 21st. Weather permitting, we will gather on the
outside lawn and learn from each other about simple and sustainable ways we can practice
creation care in our own lives and in the life of our parish. Our own Buzzy Lawler will provide a
time of music and simple refreshments will be available. Please bring your own reusable water bottles.
If you already practice good creation care in your home, business, or neighborhood, please let us
know so we can include you in our time of Show and Tell.
Contact: Anne Gibbons (gibbons@lynchburg.edu) or Deacon Chris (cbarrett@stelizcc.org)
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as we celebrate the many different
cultures that make up our parish.
After the 10am Mass on Sunday,
April 28th.

Visit https://bit.ly/4cqAD3T to

sign up today!




